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Mobile User Experience conference postponed

EduNetworks' inaugural Mobile User Experience conference has been postoned till after the 2010 FIFA World Cup, with
possible new dates being 28 - 29 July 2010. The conference was due to take place this month at the Cape Town
International Convention Centre. Updates and a revised programme schedule will be posted on the website in due course.
For more information contact Samuel Mungadze at or tel: +27 (0)11 023 4869.
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